
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

We wish you an enjoyable Half Term and we will see you back at 
Nursery on Monday 20th February. 

In the meantime in this newsletter we have included many activities 
and freebies for you and your children to keep you busy during Half 
Term and in the following weeks. Please check the dates as booking 
may be needed. 

Enjoy!  

 

Activities during 

Half Term 
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 S p e c i a l  p o i n t s  o f  

i n t e r e s t :  

 Half Term dates 

 What’s happening 

in the Community, 

free courses and 

free food during 

Half Term 

Free food for children or 

just £1. 

Check the dates and 

T&C 
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Roehampton Warm place for families at the Children Centre Monday-Friday 

  

Free Workshops “Empowering Women” from 31st January to 14th March 2023.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTON ACTIVITY CENTRE 

FREE ACTIVITIES FOR WOMEN 

Self Care workshop for Women   

every Friday 10:00-11:30 Yoga,   

Breathwork, Meditation and Sound  

Healing 

Candle Light into Spring Classes  

every Saturday evening 7-8pm 

Coffee morning every Wednesday  

from 10am to 12pm  

FREE 

31 January (Tuesday), 09:30-12:30. 
Rebuilding relationships: how to restore relationships with 
the people around you; exploring why relationships break 
down and practical steps to restore them. 
 
7 February (Tuesday), 09:30-12:30. 
Managing your emotions: how to keep your mind and 
body well during stressful times. Learning techniques and 
opportunity to reflect on what works best for you. 
 
21 February (Tuesday), 09:30-12:30. 
Improving your active listening skills: helping you to un-
derstand others better and giving you tools to use at 
home and work. 
 
28 February (Tuesday), 09:30-12:30. 
Straight talking: how to get results by saying things that 
people might not want to hear. Learning a technique to 
say it in a constructive way. 
 
9 March (Thursday), 09:30-12:30. 
Expressing yourself: understanding and expressing your 
needs and feelings so that others can understand you bet-
ter, increasing your confidence to say what you need to 
say. 
 
14 March (Tuesday), 09:30-12:30. 
Dealing with conflict: reflecting on conflicts that have a 
affected you and using exercises, you will learn skills to 
improve the way that you react to disagreements. 



March   activities at 

the Children   Centre     

requires booking in 

advance 

London Zoo is offering family tickets for £3  
until the end of March for families in receipt of 
benefits!  

  

https://www.londonzoo.org/plan-your-visit/
community-access-scheme 

https://www.londonzoo.org/plan-your-visit/community-access-scheme
https://www.londonzoo.org/plan-your-visit/community-access-scheme

